10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 27 July 1989

l/ean wa( ‘[a.zov-,

I thank you most warmly for the very generous gifts

ived after your visit to No. 1l0. We very much

The Defence Secretary reported to Cabinet this morning

that your‘visit is proving very successful, and this news was

received with great satisfaction.

With every good wish,

General D. Yazov




